
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Children, 

We hope you are all safe and well at home. We all miss you very much and we can’t wait to see your smiley 

faces again. Thank you for sending in your work, we love to see what you have been doing and it makes us 

so proud to know you are working hard at home. If you haven’t sent any work to us yet please do! We 

want to see your wonderful work that you have done and we would love to send you a message back to 

say well done. We are also very proud of your behaviour at home too, we have spoken to your grown-ups 

and we are very pleased to hear you have been making the right choices and remembering our behaviour 

values. We haven’t forgotten about all of the fun things we have done together this year. Some of our 

favourite things we have done so far this year is when we went on a mini beast hunt and found stones to 

paint as ladybirds! Also when we had our Easter craft afternoon with some our families, and we can’t 

forget about when we played all of those fun games in the hall at our Christmas party.  

We have got a challenge for you, can you write a letter back to your teacher about what your favourite 

thing has been so far this year and tell us about the best book you have read at home? Ask your grown-ups 

to send a photo of your letter to us! 

Take care children and remember to keep sending us your fantastic work! 

From Mrs Unwin-Rose, Mrs Orme and Miss Brown 

xxx 
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